
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Your child has been invited to attend a Maths workshop with their teacher during February half term on Monday 12th 
February from 12.30pm-2.30pm. They will be covering additional topics as well as revising key areas to help develop and 
master their mathematical skills. 
 
Pupils must arrive between 12.25-12.30pm and enter the main reception - I will be waiting in reception to let the pupils 
through the main doors; arriving later means that pupils may not be able to gain access into the building.  
 
The session will end at 2.30pm and pupils will need to make their own way home or be collected from outside of school. 
It is important to indicate below how your child will be getting home after the session has finished. 
 
Pupils do NOT need to wear uniform but will need to bring refreshments as no food will be available. 
 
We would appreciate your support in encouraging your child to make use of this unique opportunity for Year 7 pupils and 
believe that the additional learning opportunities will greatly benefit your child’s learning. Please complete and return 
the slip below by Wednesday 7th February to indicate if your child will be attending. 
 

When Subject 12.30-2.30pm Where Staff 

Monday 12th February Maths 2 hours M420 Mrs Kanda 

 

Thanking you in advance, 

 

Mrs Kanda (email:   arvinder.kanda@oldburyacademy.org.uk) 

 

I give consent for (PRINT child’s name) ________________________________to attend the Year 7 Maths workshop, on Monday 12th February.    
 

 
Emergency contact number(s): 
 

Name: ______________________Number: _____________________        Name  _________________ Number: _________________________   
 
Email: _________________________________________________ 
 

How will your child be getting home?  (Tick one)  Walk/make their own way home         Collected from school 

 
 

Does your child have any medical conditions, allergies or needs that we need to be aware of? If so, please give details.  
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Does your child have any emergency medication, for example inhaler or Epi Pen?            Yes                            No 
 
If yes, please give details and they must bring this with them from home on the day. 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

                  Sign ____________________________Date ___________________________ 
 

                      Please return to Mrs Kanda by Wednesday 7th February  

  

5th February 2024 
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